
Dear Bermuda Greens Residents, 
 
THERE IS NOW A CODE TO UNLOCK THE DUMPSTER GATES, IT 
IS 1313.  Please do not share this code with non-Bermuda Greens 
Residents.  This is a padlock.  We ask that each owner relock the gate after 
use. 
 
Instructions: rotate the numbers to 1313 and press on the top of the 
padlock to release. When finished, close the doors and clip the lock back in 
place and rotate the numbers.   
There have been ongoing issues with the dumpster being overfilled, due to 
outside dumpers and people placing bulk pickup items in the 
dumpster.  The board is seeking a long-term solution to these issues. 
 
Pickups have been increased to two days a week, beginning next week.  The 
pickups will be Monday and Thursday.  Hopefully these temporary efforts 
will eliminate a repeat of overflowing trash. 
 
Thank you for your attention and cooperation.  Enjoy your weekend! 
Sara Catlett, CAM 
 


